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Thank you for your purchase of a fishing license for Holstebro and 
Omegns Fiskeriforening 
 
We have put in a lot of volunteer hours to ensure the best fishing 
experience for you. 
 
You just need to keep track of fishing rules and parking conditions in 
order for us to maintain the good relationship with our landowners. You 
can find the information at the following links. 
 
Fishing rules 
 
Parking rules 
 
With the purchased day pass, you can fish in Vandkraftsøen. You can fish 
on the beats marked in yellow and orange.  
 
The map material can be found here: 
 
Zone 6 Vandkraftsøen 
 
We wish you a good fishing trip 
 
On behalf of the board of Holstebro and Omegns Fiskeri forening 

https://www.hof-storaa.dk/home/the-fishing/fishing-rules-for-the-storaa-system
https://www.hof-storaa.dk/home/the-fishing/rules-for-use-of-parkinglots
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?mid=1e9jEr0AENDBEgIXtcS5B-79KHkE&ll=56.35123514845247%2C8.664693700000008&z=14
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?mid=1e9jEr0AENDBEgIXtcS5B-79KHkE&ll=56.35123514845247%2C8.664693700000008&z=14

